
Government of Jammw and Kashmir 

Department of Wildlife Protection 
OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL WILDLIFE WARDEN KASHMIR REGION 

BOULEVARD ROAD SRINAGAR 

WILDLI F 

K GOV 

PH/ Fax Ma: 0I4-2955801 
Emait rwlwkashmir@gmail.com 

The Joint Director, 
Information Department, 
Srinagar. 
No. RWLwIKITech/2022-23/340-43 

Dated:- 30-05-2022 

Subject:- Extension Notice. 

Sir, 

Enclosed kindly find a copy of Extension Notice and it is requested that the 
same may please be got published through local dailies for its wide publicity. 

Yours faithfully, 

Regtenal wildite'Warden 
Ka'shmir Region 

Copy to:- 
1. The Chief Wildlife Warden, Jammu and Kashmir Government, Srinagar/ Jammu alongwith copy of Extension Notice for information with the request that the said Notice be got uploaded on the departmental website for its circulation please. 2. All Committee Members alongwith copy of Extension Notice for information. 3. Notice Board. 



NLOLF Tovernment ef Jammu andKashmis 

Department of Wildlife Protection 
OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL WILDLIFE WARDEN KASHMIR REGION 

BOULEVARD ROAD SRINAGAR 4K GON 

PH/Fex N: D194-29535801 
kmail rwwkashmir@gmalil.com 

Extension Notice 

Due to poor response received against this office Advertisement 

Notice No. 01, dated: 26.05.2022, the date for a walk-in interview for engagin9 

suitable candidates as Project Associate (s) for survey and monitoring of 

Snow Leopard population in the potential landscapes upto ending October, 

2022 is hereby extended and shall now be held on 04.06.2022 at 11:30 am in 

the office chamber of Regional Wildlife Warden, Kashmir Region, Boulevard 

Road, Srinagar. 

The terms and conditions as already notified shall remain the 

same. 

Regionalwilaife/Warden mir RVara 

Kashmir Region 
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